
 

Rochester Community Schools

 

This is a message from Stoney Creek High School.

Kayla Schneider, in grade 12 has received an unexcused

absence on 03/09/2021 in periods 6.  This could be for either

of the following reasons: arriving 10 or more minutes after

the start of class without an excused pass or leaving the

building for any reason without properly signing out.

These absences cannot be excused and schoolwork cannot be

completed for credit for unexcused absences.

If you need to verify these absences please contact the

school's attendance office at 248-726-5710.

Thank you,

Stoney Creek High School

Rochester Community Schools

 



To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger
service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe. Contact
rcsvuehelp@rochester.k12.mi.us to re-subscribe to emails from SchoolMessenger.

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school
systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email,
and social media.


